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Earlier today in the BC Government COVID update Dr Bonnie Henry announced 
that schools will have a “phased return” to classes in the new year.  Children of 
essential medical workers and students with special needs will return to class Jan. 
3, while all other students will return to class on Jan. 10.  

This will require a delay in the start of our Preschool classes until Jan 10 

This will mean that parents of children meeting the requirements for regular 
return will need to notify the school and Curious Minds of their intention to 
return to school and there will be no change to the regular before and after 
school care 

Parents of students who will need care for the week until the phased return 
Curious Minds will be offering a full day program Jan 3rd - 7th for an additional fee 
of $75.00/Child.  If you need this care if you could please email Stefanie at 
curiousmindslearning@shaw.ca as space may be limited due to staff 
considerations 

Infant Toddler and 3-5 Programs remain unaffected by the announcement 
however we would ask that if you are not needing care please let us know as we 
will be monitoring our own staffing requirements closely. 

 

Thank you for your understanding  

Stefanie McCausland 
Curious Minds Learning Centre Ltd 

 


